
From:   Tony Correa   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 01, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0173-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Corrected emission designators per ground station and Radio manufacturer.  Power densities verified
and corrected.  ITU database corrected.
Unable to correct FCC records.


